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Cl April 1987. 

Mr. Alastair D.W. Logan, 
8 Milkhouse Gate, 
High Street, 
Guildford, 
Surrey GUI 3AX, 
England. 

Dear Alastair, 

OIFIG AN AIRE GNOTHAi EACHTRACHA 
OFTI C E or T HE M I N I S TE R 'F'OR FORE I G N AFT A I RS 

,, . BAILE ATHA CLIATH 2 
DUBLIN 2 

r 

Thank yoa, for your letter of 18 March and your words of 
congratulation. You can rest assured that the new Government 
will do everything that is practical and prudent to assist the 
Guilpford Four and the Maguire family in their struggle to 
clear ~heir names. As soon as I hav~ an opportunity, I intend 
to raise the matter personally with the British Home Secretary 
and .other British officials. 

I viewed the latest ITV programme ~n the case with great 
interest and I am glad to hear that the Home Secretary is 
currently considering new evidence which has arisen, in 
part i cu 1..ar the testimony of Mrs . 1 Yvonne Fox. My Department is 
r~ady to assist in every way it can to ensure that justice is 
done to these people who have already suffered so much. 

Yours sincerely, 

Brian Lenihan, T.D., 
Tanaiste and Minister for Foreign Affairs. 
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